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January 11, 2018

The Honorable Alan M. Arakawa

Mayor
County of Maui O ^ ̂
200 S. High street cn pn
Wailuku, HI 96793 h" _ O

-^o ^ 2The Honorable Mike White p ti S <1
Chair m h HI
Maui County Council ^ ̂
200 S. High Street "O
Wailuku, HI 96793

Dear Mayor Arakawa and Chair White:

Pursuant to section 8-13.2(4) of the Revised Charter of the County of Maui (1983),
at our January 10,2018 meeting, the Maui Liquor Control Commission (the "Commission")
concluded its annual review and evaluation of Director Glenn Mukai for the period from
June 1, 2016 to December 31, 2017.

Director Mukai received above average, satisfactory marks in all categories of the
evaluation, which included areas of leadership in the department's relationships,
community relations, standards of professionalism, and management of the department's
administrative and budgetary responsibilities.

The Commission believes that Director Mukai continues to lead the Department of
Liquor Control in a satisfactory manner.

Call (808-242-6861) or e-mail (mail@tanakaeng.com) me if you have furtherquestions
regarding this matter.

ctfully yours.

)

Robert T. Tanaka

Chair

Maui Liquor Control Commission

go: Director Glenn Mukai
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